
28 September 2018 

It was lovely to see so many of our new 

parents at our coffee mornings this week.  

We do hope that you found these useful 

and all your questions and queries were 

answered to your satisfaction. 

Are you able to help?  The Eco Council are in 

urgent need of clean plastic lids/bottle tops.  

Please do not throw them away as they need 

them for their next project.   Thank you. 

Good luck Year 6 on your residential trip to 

Condover Hall next week.  It will be very quiet 

in school without you but we know you will all 

have an amazing time and enjoy lots of new 

experiences. 

Don’t forget the photographer will be in school on 

Wednesday 10 October to take individual/sibling 

photographs. If you require a photograph to be taken 

with other children who do not attend Hollyfield 

these can be done before school at 8.30 am in the 

infant hall. 

Our next Parent Council 

meeting will take place on 

Friday 12 October at 2.00 pm. 

KS1 Parents/Carers 
Would all parents/carers of children in KS1 
please wait behind the nursery gate when 
dropping of children. This is a safeguarding 
matter so please only enter  if you wish to 
leave a message with the teacher on the 
door.  Thank you for your co-operation  in 
this matter. 

Please note that the children break up for the half term 

holiday on Thursday 25 October at normal home time.  

Friday 26 is an Inset Day and only open to staff. The  

children  return on Monday 5 November. 

Be careful when sharing data with apps.  Some social apps 

will request access to your contacts and data.  Would the 

people in your contacts list be happy if their details were 

shared with these apps?  Would you be happy if someone 

shared your details with these apps?  Consider what data the 

app really needs access to and why eg calanders, photos, 

music etc.  If there is no need to share this data it might be 

worth considering other apps that don’t  rely on data sharing 

such as this. 

Yr 5 William  (5L)     Joshua (5C) 

Yr 6 Luke  (6W)        Leo (6C) 

Yr 4 Holly (4BCJ) 

Yr 3 Corey (3D) 

Yr2 Evie (2G) 
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Millie 
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Harry 

Taylah 

Tiana 

Kieron 

Fern 
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Fayzan 

Thomas 

Eva 

Mrs C Lewis 

It’s arrived!!   Year 6 have been so excited and they are finally off to Condover 
Hall on Monday for their Residential.   Make sure you get plenty of rest this 
weekend because there are lots of exciting activities to keep you entertained. 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £43.70 
£11.50 due on:  
Monday 1 October 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 Chicken Fillets 
Haddock Grill 

Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Cheese Pasta Bake 

Filled jacket potatoes
(cheese//tuna) 

 
 

Basmati Rice 
Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Apple Pie 

Carrot Cake 
Custard 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
Veggie Bolognaise 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Red Onion 

Quiche 
Garlic Bread 

 
Spaghetti pasta twists in 

tomato sauce 
Sliced Carrots 
Garden Peas 

 
Lancaster Cookies 

Ice cream 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Fish Crunchy 
Cheese & Potato 

Ham/Cheese Pasta 
Bake 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/Mint Sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 

Carrot/Swede Batons 
 

Chocolate Crunch 

Chicken meatballs in 
Tomato sauce 

Chilli Con Carne 
Haddock Grill 

Selection of filled  
Baguettes/wraps 

(cheese, ham, tuna, 
chicken tikka) 

 
Spaghetti 

1/2 jacket potato 
Sweetcorn 

Broccoli Florets 
 

Plain or Chocolate  
muffins 

Fruit Jelly 

Selection of Pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

pepperoni, sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange Cuplets 

 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

Please remember to log onto your parent pay account to 

pay for school dinners and trips.  We do still have a 

number of parents/carers who are behind with dinner 

money payments so would ask that you now get this up 

to date.   We thank you  for your co-operation in this 

matter. 

We understand that sometimes you may need to discuss things with school so 
we thought we would help you by setting out the correct procedure to follow: 

• Speak to the Class Teacher 

• See the Key Stage Manager 

              Mrs L Harrison (EYFS) 
              Mr A Holmes (Years 1 & 2) 
              Mr D Cole (KS2)  

• See Mrs C Perkins (DHT) 

• See Mrs C Lewis (HEAD TEACHER)      

We do hope this helps and that we can deal with any concerns as quickly as 
possible.  Thank you, as always, for you co-operation in this matter. 


